DISTRICT OF TUMBLER RIDGE

December 17, 2024

Peace River Regional District Board of Directors
Peace River Regional District

P.0. Box 810

1981 Alaska Avenue

Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8

Subject: Proposal for Collaboration on Director / Board Training for Non-Profit Organizations

At the District of Tumbler Ridge’s Policies and Priorities Committee (PPC) meeting held on December
9th, 2024, Council passed a motion to have staff explore whether the Peace River Regional District
would be interested in collaborating on or leading efforts to develop and provide Director/Board
Training for Nonprofit Organizations. This training could be offered annually/ bi-annually at various
locations throughout the PRRD to ensure any boards/directors from any non-profits in any of the
member municipalities or within various locations throughout the PRRD have the ability or opportunity
to participate.

Non-profit organizations play a critical role in our communities' social and economic well-being, and
effective leadership is essential to their success. This proposed initiative aims to equip directors with the
necessary skills and knowledge to fulfill their governance roles effectively, ensure organizational
sustainability, and enhance the impact of their work.

A collaborative approach to this initiative could yield significant benefits for regional non-profits,
aligning with our shared commitment to community development and capacity building. We would
appreciate the opportunity to discuss this idea further and determine whether the Peace River Regional
District has the interest and capacity to pursue this endeavor.

Should the Peace River Regional District be interested, please reach out to myself, at cao@dtr.ca and
the District of Tumbler Ridge would welcome the chance to participate in further discussions and
contribute to the development of this initiative.

We look forward to your response and are eager to explore how we can work together to support the
non-profit organizations that are vital to our communities.

Reiards| i

Lisa Scott

Municipal Hall, Box 100, Tumbler Ridge, BC VOC 2W0 Phone (250) 242-4242 Fax: (250) 242-3993
Website: www.TumblerRidge.ca




